
Because children are our future, because we 
as police offi cers are daily striving to make 
public security a fact rather than a rule of law 
and because we want to believe that this world 
has the power to change its destiny, we strongly 
support the International Day for Street Children 
(12th April), established in 2011 by the Consortium 

for Street Children. None of us would like to see 
their child growing up in the streets, struggling for 
life, not knowing what tomorrow would provide or 
under which bridge to sleep. Therefore, let’s unite 
our efforts and join together in a chain of solidarity 
to awaken public awareness.

  International Police Association – hand in hand with the Consortium for Street Children  

The International Police Association appeals to the UN and asks them to adopt
 the International Day for Street Children.

Sign CSC’s petition at 

  >>> www.streetchildrenday.org <<<  

For millions of children around the world, the street is a daily reality !


